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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 340 caps the compensation of all state employees. No employee may be paid more than the 

Governor except for and members of the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education and state 

employees of institutions under the administrative authority of the Oklahoma State Regents for 

Higher Education as well as physicians. State employee compensation greater than the 

Governor’s may be submitted to the Legislature by the director of the respective state 

department, agency, or political subdivision. 
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